PropPRIETORS oF UNION WHARF
EstaBLISHED 1793

May 26, 2017

Chris Weber

Black Tie Caterers, Inc.
Union Kitchen

1 Union Wharf
Portland, Maine 04101

Dear Chris:

On May 8, 2017, the Proprietors of Union Wharf had given The Black Tie Company/ Union Kitchen
permission to install a new sign on the west side of 1 Union Wharf,

Through your recent emails of this week, you have indicated that the sign ordinance only allows signs that
front on public streets and the Union Wharf roadway is not considered street. You already have a sign on
the Commercial St. side of 1 Union Wharf and for business visibility purposes, need to install a 2™ sign,
high enough so it is visible to all that pass 1 Union Wharf,

The Proprietors of Union Wharf agree with your need to install this new si gn and strongly urge you to
share this letter that states you have our complete endorsement and support regarding the new sign. You
have shared the design and installation location on the building and we think this sign is a must for your
business.

Please have anyone that has questions or needs more information on this issue as it pertains to 1 Union
Wharf, to contact me directly at:

207-772-8160 or cpoole@customfloat.com

Black Tie/ Union Kitchen has been a wonderful tenant on Union Wharf and Commercial St. for the past
10 years and we are happy to do anything we can to help the business Srow.

Sincerely,

J,‘/M/yéc,ﬁ
Charles A. Poole
President

36 UNioN WHARF - P.O. Box 7467 - PorTLAND, MaINE O4112
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